
(L to R) Magdaleno Meza, Pancho Garza, Keith Dahlen, Daniel Fréchette,
and Jesse Huston

Growth is occurring everywhere you 
look and the geotechnical group at 
Ethos is no exception. “We have 
made a few key hires to strategically 
expand our geotechnical group”, 
stated Keith Dahlen, Department 
Manager. “We’re excited for the 
future and these individuals are a 
perfect fit to strengthen our existing 
team and allow us to expand our 
services with ADOT, MCDOT, 
FCDMC, and Municipal work”.

Geotechnical Department
Designs a Foundation for Growth

Contact Keith at 602.573.0000 to discuss how 
Ethos can assist with your geotechnical needs


